
EMERGENCY RESPONSE DRILL
SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 5th

The City of Houston's Office of
Emergency Management (OEM) is
holding a large-scale emergency drill
from 8 a.m. to midnight on Saturday
February 5 at the Westlake Park
Campus in the Energy Corridor.

There will be a large law enforcement
and emergency personnel presence in
the area but the drill is not open to the
public.

Please do not be alarmed. This is only a
drill.

For more questions or additional
information, please call 281-414-5418.

Learn
More

About The Energy Corridor District
The Energy Corridor District is an advocate for one of Houston’s premier business centers and destinations.
Established in 2001 by the Texas Legislature as Harris County Improvement District #4, The District was
created to promote, develop, encourage, maintain employment, commerce, transportation, housing, recreation,
arts, entertainment, economic development, safety and the public welfare within its boundaries.

Home to the headquarters and regional offices of prominent global firms within the energy sector and beyond,
the District consists of over 2,000 acres, stretching along IH-10 from Kirkwood Road to west of Barker Cypress
Road, and extending south along Eldridge Parkway to south of Briar Forest Drive. The District also offers
access to assets such as Buffalo Bayou, Terry Hershey Park, various recreational trails and adjacency to over
26,000 acres of parks and open space.

If you have news about a business that is located within the Energy Corridor District, let us know by responding
to this email. We will gladly consider your submission for future e-newsletters.
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